
   
 
 

 
 

                 

 
 

BOIL WATER NOTICE 
WATERMAIN BREAK AT VICTORIA & SIMPSON INTERSECTION 

 
Due to a watermain break at the intersection of Victoria Road South and Simpson Road, 
a BOIL WATER NOTICE is in effect for all resident highlighted on the map below. 
 
Boil Water Notice sandwich boards have been placed in affected areas as well. 
 
Once the water service has been restored, Interior Health and the District of Summerland 
recommend that ALL USERS use water that has come to a rolling boil for one minute or 
use a safe alternative.  This includes food preparation, teeth brushing and any 
consumption of water. 
 
“CANCELLED” signs will be placed on Boil Water Notice sandwich boards once the Boil 
Water Notice is lifted. 
 
Residents in the affected areas should limit water usage (i.e. no irrigation) until the 
watermain is repaired. 
 
If you require further information, please contact Works & Infrastructure at 250-494-0431. 
 


